
 

CITY OF FLINT 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

Matthew Telliga, Chair 

1101 S. SAGINAW ST. FLINT, MI 48502     |     810.766.7426     |     www.cityofflint.com 

Public Meeting Notice 
Tuesday, July 15th, 2025, at 6:00 P.M. 

Council Chambers 
(Flint City Hall, 3rd Floor,1101 S. Saginaw St.) 

 

Pursuant to Public Act 267 of 1976, "Open Meetings Act," all meetings of the Board are open to the public 
and the public is welcome to address the Board on any item under its jurisdiction or on its agenda.  
 
Please note that ZBA 25-07, which was previously scheduled for the July 15th meeting, has been 
postponed and will be re-noticed once it has been rescheduled. The July meeting will still be held.  
 
For Zoom Participants: 
1. In order to speak during the public forum portion of the Zoning Board of Appeals meeting by 

telephone, please log in no later than 30 minutes prior to the meeting start time of 6 p.m. by doing 
the following: 
A. Join Zoom Meeting  

i . https:/ /us02web.zoom.us/ j /89916324520   
Meeting ID: 899 1632 4520 
One tap mobile +13092053325,,89916324520# 
Dial by your location +1 309 205 3325 

For Residents Unable to Attend: 
2. The public may send public comments by email to ZBAPublicComment@cityofflint.com or drop them 

off at the Zoning Division offices in City Hall no later than three (3) hours prior to the meeting start 
time of 6:00 p.m. Please include the case number when commenting on a case. 

 
For Residents Needing Accommodation: 
3. Accommodations can be made for persons with disabilities and for those who do not use English 

as a first language. Contact Zoning staff using the information listed below as soon as possible to 
ensure the accommodation can be arranged in time for the meeting.  

A. Email: ZBAPublicComment@cityofflint.com 
i. Use subject line ‘ZBA Request for Accommodation’ 

B. Phone: (810) 766-7426 

C. Mail:  Flint City Hall 
c/o Zoning Division 
1101 S. Saginaw St. 
Flint, MI 48502 
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